
 

March 31, 2017 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Carolyn McGinn, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Ways and Means 

Statehouse, Room 545-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator McGinn: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 240 by Senate Committee on Ways and Means 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 240 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 240 would give the Department of Wildlife, Parks and Tourism (KDWPT) authority 

to purchase certain land in Sherman County.  

 

 KDWPT indicates the bill would have a fiscal effect but it cannot be estimated.  Before 

purchase, the property would need to be appraised and negotiations would need to take place.  

The agency indicates that if an agreement is reached, the property would be purchased with a 

federal grant using 75.0 percent federal dollars and a 25.0 percent state match.  Any fiscal effect 

associated with SB 240 is not reflected in The FY 2018 Governor’s Budget Report.   

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Chris Tymeson, Wildlife, Parks & Tourism  


